FROM OUR HANDSTO YOURS
AMERICAN SIGN LANGUAGE STUDIES

END OF THE YEAR

We have had an
exciting semester! We
played bingo, ate
Thanksgiving lunch,
made new friends, and
signed all the time! Our
events could not have
been as successful as
they were without the
support from the ASL

Organization, our staff,

faculty, and students.
Thank you to everyone
for their hard work and
dedication to the ASL
Program! We hope you
all enjoy the holiday

season!




SIGNING SANTA

Signing Santa was a success! Thank you to everyone for their support
and for volunteering their time! We were so happy with the turnout,

" and we can't wait for next year! Happy Holidays!

For more information on events and updates follow us on our
social media pages or check out our website!

#WeAreCHHS 0 o U #WKUASLS



https://www.facebook.com/aslswku/
https://twitter.com/aslswku
https://www.youtube.com/user/ASLOWKU
https://www.instagram.com/asls_wku/

